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OPEN MEDIA
FOUNDATION

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Accepted / Filed

Re:

Dear Ms. Dortch:

REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION

LPFM KOMF-LP, Denver, CO (Facility ID 195499)
License (BLL-20160527AB0)

Open Media Foundation FRN 0023108822

Pursuant to Section 73.1750 of the Federal Communications Commission’s (“Commission”)

rules, Open Media Foundation, licensee of the LPFM station referenced above, hereby notifies the

Commission that it will discontinue operations on the license associated with call sign KOMF-LP, Denver,

co on January 30, 2019. Open Media Foundation will no longer operate the facility. Open Media

Foundation therefore requests that the referenced license be cancelled effective January 30, 2019.

Attached is a copy of the license for surrender.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact the undersigned.

Mr. James Bradshaw (FCC) (via email:james.bradshaw@fcc.gov)

Mr. Gary Loehrs (FCC) (via email: gary.loehrs@fcc.gov)

January 28, 2019

JAN31 2Q19

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Very truly yours,

Attachment
cc: (w/att)


